
Supporting MOAA’s Advocacy In Action Agenda and Information You Can Use 
  
If you have not looked at the April issue of the MOAA Military Officer, do so. This issue 
discusses the upcoming Advocacy-in-Action initiative. MOAA has provided readers a 
pre-printed tear-out letter for us to sign and mail to our top Democratic and Republican 
Senatorial leaders. The letter addresses the two primary issues MOAA is concerned 
with this year. They are (1) Restoration of the allowance for housing to 100%, and (2) 
Reversing TRICARE Pharmacy cuts. Please do your part and send those letters.  
 
Also in this issue is an excellent article titled The Final Chapter; Learn to prepare for a 
military sponsor’s death and what to do when it happens. Use it! If you throw away your 
magazines when they are old, remove the article - tear it out and keep it. It could come 
in handy. 
 

Lastly, check out the article about the importance of your DD214. The article is titled 

DD214: What You Need to Know. Go to https://www.military.com/benefits/records-and-

forms/dd214.html . 
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